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Subject: Broadcast Message: Campus Safety Advisory

Earlier this morning, Campus Security received a report from a faculty member that a student in class was acting abnormally. Security officers responded to the classroom and interviewed the instructor who reported the student was making alarming gestures. Security officers removed the student from the classroom and were preparing to transport the student to the Campus Security office, and were in the process of conducting a patdown check of the student, when the primary investigating officer discovered a handgun in the students coat pocket. The security officers on scene took immediate control of the weapon and simultaneously placed the student in custody. The student was taken to the Campus Security office and subsequently turned over to the Nanticoke City Police, who later arraigned the student on weapons violation charges.

